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Moaxopn Cekpetapmata OOH sBnsetca a)PeKTUBHbIM, UYTO MOATBEPXKAAETCA
KOHKPETHbIMW pe3ynbTataMh. Ha npakTuke 3TO MPOABNAETCA B CYLLECTBEHHOM
yny4lleHun gurHaHcosoro nonoxeHnsa OOH. Mo3nTBHbIE M3MEHEHNSA — OCOOEHHO
B TOM, YTO KacaeTCs perynspHoro 6ro[pkera — 3aMeTHbl B CPaBHEHWUM C MPOLL/IbIMM
rogamm.
Habntogaem pocT ymcna rocyfapcts, MOSTHOCTbIO MEPeYMCIMBLLMX B3HOCHI
B perynspHblii 1 mupoTteopyeckre 6tomkeTbl OOH. B KayecTBe Hallero rnokenaHus
XoTenu 6bl nonpocuTe CekpetapuaT B CMeAyoLWmMX Mpe3eHTauusaX UHGHopMMpoBaTh
rocyaapcTBa-yfieHbl O TOM, KakKuMe MepPbl «KECTKON 3KOHOMWUW» B OTHOLLUEHUM
(bMHaHCUpYeMbIX N0 NHWUKM  perynspHoro 6romketa OOH  nogpasaeneHui
CekpeTapuata OTMEHAKOTCA WU/MNU 0CNabnatoTCca C YY4eTOM MOCTYMN/IEHNA MnaTexei
rocylapCTB-ysieHOB. YO6ex/eHbl, YTO He TOMbKO CHATWE W/WIn ocnabneHne HblHe
MPUMEHSEMbIX OFPaHMYEHMIA, HO W MOBbILIEHWE NPO3PaYHOCTU B 3TOM cdepe ByaeT
CnocobcTBoBaTb TOMY, 4TOObI roCyAapCTBa-AO/MHKHUKM MOCNeLoBa  NpUMepy
rocyaapcTs, NOHOCTLIO BbINIATMBLUMX B3HOCHI.

bnarogapto 3a BHUMaHue.
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There is an increase in the number of Member States which have transferred

their contributions in full to the UN Regular and Peacekeeping Budgets. As a suggestion,

we would like to ask the Secretariat to inform Member States in future presentations

about what “austerity measures” are lifted and/or relaxed in relation to financing

through the UN Regular Budget departments and offices of the Secretariat, taking into

account the payments received from Member States. We are convinced that not only

the removal and/or relaxation of the current restrictions, but also increased

transparency in this area will encourage Member States having arrears to follow
the example of Member States which have paid their contributions in full.

Thank you.



